
Wednesday 24th November 2021

Staff Inset Day - December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Thursday 9th December, the college will be closing to staff and

students for a staff Inset day.  Online lessons will be provided through

google classroom for all students.

Kind Regards

Ms Leech

Headteacher

Laura Edmundson

Associate Assistant Headteacher


